
 

 

Friday 30th June 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We have some news to share! 
 

 

We are proud to announce that our school is officially a ‘myHappymind’ Bronze 
Accredited school. The Accreditation recognises schools that are embedding the 
‘myHappymind’ curriculum into school life and taking real action to improve the mental 
health and well-being of the school community. As we were successful with our 
application, we will receive some fantastic resources to help us embed the 
‘myHappymind’ curriculum next year including a Wheel of Gratitude to help us develop 
an Attitude of Gratitude.  
 
We would like to gather further feedback, as a school, about your thoughts 
on the programme. Please complete this short survey before 10th July if you 
would like to comment. https://forms.office.com/e/Za0tQ8pGKT  
 
Want to learn more about the science of ‘myHappymind’ and how you can 
use ‘myHappymind’ techniques at home? Don't forget to sign up to the FREE Parent app, 
you can use the QR code below to download it. 

 

We also are delighted to announce that we have achieved the School 
Games GOLD Mark Award for the 2022/23 academic year. The School 
Games Mark is a government-led award scheme launched in 2012, 
facilitated by the Youth Sport Trust to reward schools for their 
commitment to the development of competition across their school 
and into the community, and we are delighted to have been 

https://forms.office.com/e/Za0tQ8pGKT


 

 

recognised for our success. We have had a large number of children across the school 
represent us at various cross-country trials, the Bingley swimming gala, ruby 
tournaments, football tournaments and skills days. We are extremely proud of our 
pupils for their dedication to all aspects of school sport, including those who cheer us 
along.  

Miss Jamieson, our sports lead, is already busy planning even more events for the new 
academic year and we look forward to encouraging even more children to take part. 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

                          

Leanne Ruddock 
Head of School 


